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City of Sandy 
Notice of New System Development Charge  
Methodology for Transportation Facilities  

90-Day Public Notice  
 

Publication Date: May 24, 2024 
 
The City of Sandy hereby issues a 90-day public notice, pursuant to ORS 223.304, with 
the intent to create or amend local system development charges for transportation 
facilities.   
 
A draft technical report addressing the methodology and calculation of the proposed 
charges will be available for review by July 5, 2024 (which is at least 60 days prior to the 
initial public hearing on its adoption), at City Hall, on the City of Sandy website, or can 
be sent by email by contacting planning@ci.sandy.or.us. 
 
A public hearing to take comments regarding the proposed system development charges 
is scheduled for 7:00 pm on September 3, 2024, at Sandy City Hall at 39250 Pioneer 
Boulevard in Sandy.  
 
If you have any questions, please contact Kelly O'Neill Jr. by email at 
koneill@ci.sandy.or.us or by phone at (503) 489-2163. 
 
If you wish to comment, but cannot attend the public hearing, please address written 
comments to the following mailing address or email: 

 
Mailing Address: 
City of Sandy 
Attention: Kelly O'Neill Jr., Development Services Director  
39250 Pioneer Boulevard 
Sandy, OR 97055  
 
Email: 
planning@ci.sandy.or.us 
 

Written comments about the system development charge methodology must be received 
by 4:00 pm on September 3, 2024, to be considered. 


